The steering committee met in The Rising Sun 4th March at 19.45

Present:
Kevin Watson
Mike Lawrence
Iain Le Duc
Ian Bell
Alison Crosse
Jo Lawrence

Apologies: Neil Chambers and Colin Read

In discussion with Louise Tilsted from Wiltshire Council, Kevin suggests we defer discussions on the subject of Settlement Boundary.

Kevin to apply for further grant to cover cost of advertising and other expenses. Again, the subject of a dedicated website came up but was rejected in favour of using the current village website. Iain Le Duc agreed to endeavour to attach the minutes of all our meetings to the NDP page.

Kevin and Ian met with Kevin Hamilton, owner of The Mermaid, and had his reassurance that he is in the final stages of obtaining planning permission to place 7 dwellings on the Mermaid site.

The group discussed some of the revisions suggest by Louise Tilsted for the draft plan. It was agreed we revise our own sections in the document and send to Mike to make alterations in master copy.

We will present The Vision, Objectives and Policies for the Neighbourhood Plan at the open meeting March 24th.

Jo to print and place posters in the village.